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21st December 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
As we reach the end of a long and busy term, I am sure that the children are 
so excited to be on their Christmas holidays.  

 
We could not have our usual Christmas celebrations this year but we had great 
fun filming our ‘Christmas Around the World’, our Nursery Nativity and our KS2 

children performing Christmas songs with Mr Cutliffe. We hope that you 
enjoyed the performances. 
 

  

While this has been a tough year we can see the positives. It has taught us to 

value kindness and spread it around more often.  At Christmas time we have 

time to reflect on what we have and value the impact others have on our life. 

 

I hope the Christmas break will help halt the spread Covid-19 and we can start 

the Spring term healthy and full of energy. Our thoughts go out to those who 

are currently unwell, and we wish them continued strength in their recovery. 

Please adhere to the PHA and local government guidelines over Christmas.  

 

If your child tests positive for Covid-19 up to and including the 23rd December 

you must contact school by emailing cduddy605@c2kni.net as school have a 

duty to report this. You will also need to let school know if your child will not 

be attending on the 5th January due to a positive Covid-19 test or due to being 

a close contact of someone who has tested positive.   

 

Christmas is the time to celebrate the goodness in our lives and to show 

thanks to others. We are fortunate to be supported so well by our Governors 

and I would like to thank them for their dedication and commitment to our 

school.  

 

Our staff continue to amaze me in all they do and how they collectively provide 

such wonderful opportunities and standards for our children. 
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I am also so grateful for the work of the Friends of Glendermott in their 

support for the school and with the fundraising they provide to help give our 

children better opportunities.  

 

 On behalf of the staff and governors I wish you all a wonderful Christmas and 

best wishes for the New Year. See you on the 5th January! 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 
Mr Duddy  
 

 

 


